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 14 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Resident / Business Owner 
 

Shared Pedestrian / Cycleway Path Construction - Beecroft Community Centre to Cheltenham Railway Station  

 

As part of its commitment to improving facilities and services for residents, Hornsby Shire Council has engaged civil 
contractor Mack Civil to construct a new shared pedestrian / cycleway path and associated roadworks between Beecroft 
Community Centre and Cheltenham Railway Station.  
 
Please refer to the attached route map. You can also view more information about this project at: 
https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/council/noticeboard/works/infrastructure-works/proposed-works/Pennant-Hills-to-
Epping-Shared-Footpath-and-Cycleway-Route-B 
 
 
Construction works are scheduled to commence early March 2022 and is expected to be completed by late 2022 (subject 

to inclement weather). 

 
It is proposed that works will commence at Beecroft Community Centre, progressing through The Village Green. Works 

will then continue along The Crescent before terminating at Cheltenham Road, Cheltenham. Other works associated with 

the installation of the shared path include: 

 The construction of raised boardwalk sections to minimise impact to existing trees;  

 Kerb and gutter construction on the railway side; 

 Road pavement repairs and resurfacing; 

 Lighting for the shared path and the overall upgrade of lighting along The Crescent to meet Australian standards;  

 The installation of pedestrian refuge islands near The Promenade and Cheltenham Road.  

 

Traffic control and temporary traffic calming devices will be implemented throughout the course of construction for the 

safety of the community and contractors. Your cooperation is sought to travel slowly in the vicinity of the works paying 

particular attention to warning signs and the direction of workmen on site. Pedestrian access will be managed locally by 

the contractor. 

 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused throughout the duration of the project. 

 
If you have any queries at all regarding the works, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 9847 6682 for more 

information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
 
Stephen Leung 

Project Manager, Construction 

Design and Construction Branch 

TRIM Reference: F2021/00210
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